
©www.thecurriculumcorner.com

Did you know that pumpkins with 
more lines tend to have more 
seeds? Each line on the outside 

of the pumpkin shows you where 
a line of seeds will be on the 
inside of the pumpkin. If you 

love roasted pumpkin seeds, be 
sure to look for a pumpkin with 

lots of lines on the outside!
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Did you know that apples are a 
part of the rose family? Other 

fruits that are a part of the 
rose family are pears and plums.



©www.thecurriculumcorner.com

Did you know that the average 
person eats 65 apples each 

year? How many apples do you 
think you eat each year? 
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Did you know that chlorophyll is 
what makes leaves green? In 
the fall and winter there is less 

sunlight so the chlorophyll breaks 
down and the green color 

disappears. This is why leaves 
turn red, orange, yellow and 

brown. 
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Did you know that Americans call this 
time of year fall? In England they use 

the word autumn. Before the 16th

century this time of year was called 
harvest because of the harvest moon. 

The harvest moon was when there 
was a full moon, and the farmers used 

this moonlight to help them finish 
harvesting their crops.  
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Did you know that not all of the 
world experiences fall at the 
same time? In Australia, New 
Zealand and South Africa the 

months of September, October 
and November are actually 

spring months.
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Did you know that the most 
commonly used letter in the 

alphabet is E? 
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